Proclamation Request Form

Requests for the issuance of proclamations are governed by Council Policy (excerpted below). Requests must be received at least six (6) weeks in advance of the requested issuance date and may be emailed to the City Clerk at ClerksApprovalRequests@london.ca or mailed to City Hall, P.O. Box 5035 LONDON, ON, N6A 4L9.

Request details	
Name of Organization	
BGC London	
Date Proclamation Required	
Jone, Ind. 2023	
Proclamation Name	× 4
BGC Clob Day	
Proclamation Type (day, week or month)	
Day	
Category (public awareness campaigns), (charitable fundraising campaigns), (arts	
and cultural celebrations)	
Public awareness campaign	
Requester Name	
Spana Martinez	
Requester Telephone Number	
519 434 9115 ext 225	5
Requester Email Address	*
omartinez@baclondon.ca	
Requester Address	
1841 Horton St. E, London, ON. NGB 18	8
Provide details of your Organization's Connection to London	
BGC London was Founded in London, ON in	
1956. Today, we continue to enhance	
1956. Today, we continue to enhance program offerings in London and neigh	uponing 1
Required Supporting Documents	Common Tie o.
Detail information on the Organization	
Detail information on the Event	
Confirmation of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request The authorization of authorization from the Organization to submit the request of the organization from the	
The undersigned confirms that I am the Official Representative of the Organization requesting the Proclamation and that by signing this Application, I acknowledge and agree that my organization complies with all City of London's Policies and By-laws	
Signature Collins Date March 7th, 2023	
NOTICE OF COLLECTION OF PERSONAL INFORMATION	

Personal information collected on this form is collected under the authority of the *Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, c. 25* and may also be used for purposes related to the Issuance of Proclamations Policy and Proclamation Request Form. Questions about this collection should be addressed to the City Clerk, 3rd floor, City Hall, 300 Dufferin Ave., London, ON N6A 4L9. Tel: 519-661-2489, ext. 4937, email: csaunder@london.ca



March 7th, 2023

To whom it may concern,

BGC London is a community organization providing activities for children and youth during the evenings and the day for adults 55 years old and over.

By promoting physical health, mental health, and emotional well-being, our programs help young people succeed in school, form positive relationships, and mature into healthy, responsible, and caring adults. We are committed to helping children and youth reach their full potential.

Our programs are not limited to our London location. We have an outreach program to provide education support at the Family Centre Westmount and operate an after-school program in a neighbourhood in Pond Mills. Also we've created partnerships in communities like Ilderton and Thorndale to offer youth and families fun recreation programs and a drop-in youth program.

BGC London is part of a Federation, BGC Canada, and nationally we are celebrating BGC Club Day on June 2nd this year. This is a day we acknowledge BGC Clubs' work across the country.

For our Club in London, BGC Club Day is part of an awareness campaign we are launching, which will end on June 8th. The name of the campaign is "Opportunity Changes Everything." The goal is to tell everyone the impact our programs have on children, youth, and seniors who use our facility and participate in our programs and activities.

This proclamation request is for Friday, June 2nd, and as mentioned before, this will help raise awareness about the great work we do in London and neighbouring communities. We request that you raise BGC Club flag, and we will use the photos on our social media on June 2nd.

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact me,

bgclondon.ca

Kind regards,

Chris Harvey

Chief Executive Officer



